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September 29, 2021 

 

 

VIA U.S. CERTIFIED MAIL AND ELECTRONIC MAIL DELIVERY 
 

Ms. Judith Crawford 

Emergency Systems Technology Director 

Skyline College 

3300 College Drive, S/M/T 

San Bruno, California 94066 
 

Re: Program Approval – Skyline College Emergency Medical Technician Training  

Program 
 

 Dear Ms. Crawford: 
 

Congratulations!! Your application for EMT Training Center approval with the San Mateo 

County EMS Agency has been approved. Your approval to operate as an EMT Training Program 

in the County of San Mateo shall be valid as long as the program continuously meets all EMT 

Training Program requirements set forth in regulation. 
 

 Skyline College’s EMT Training Program approval expires September 30, 2025. If you 

chose to maintain your training program approval, you are required to apply for reapproval via the 

online Licensing Portal every four (4) years a minimum of 30 days prior to your training program's 

approval expiration. 
 

Thank you for your ongoing contribution to the San Mateo County EMS system. 
 

Sincerely, 
  

SAN MATEO COUNTY EMS AGENCY 

  
CHAD HENRY 
EMS Systems Operations Manager 

  

Ec: Carla Grandy, Dean, STEM Program 
 Elayne Rodriguez, Director, Respiratory Care and Allied Health 

Travis Kusman, EMS Agency Director 
Susan Smith, Clinical Nurse and Training Program Coordinator 

 


